
Last year 422 Corby Squadron had only 12 cadets attend the 

ATC Sunday parade. This year we had a whopping 30 cadets 

turn up with the other members of the squadron ill or unable to 

attend.  

This is an amazing increase on last years numbers. This means 

we can attend more camps as we are offered more places.  

On ATC Sunday we celebrated 70 years of the ATC. 

The 30 cadets that showed up did a fantastic job. They all 

looked very smart, and did the squadron proud. The banner 

party had a hard job with the strong wind but managed to 

make it through the  

parade.  

Following the parade and church service, the staff of 422 re-

ceived many good comments about the  

smartness and politeness of our cadets. 

Well done to all those who showed up. Lets work  

together to make next years turn out bigger and better  

Article by: Cpl Broxton & Cdt Correau 

ATC Sunday 6th February ,  What a turn out  compared to last  year.  

News for the squadron.  

The biggest news this month is that the CO is standing down his  

position and resigning his commission in order to focus on his career He will 

hopefully be coming back in the near future as a CI or as a member off the Ci-

vilian Committee. 

Other news is that 18 cadets attended Cross Country and ran in events to earn 

us points. At the moment we do not know where we came, we will let cadets 

know as soon as we do.  

 Here are some  

reminders  

 The 5 cadets working 

through their BTec need 

to hand their books in by 

28th March 

 Cadets NEED to get their 

and their parents email 

addresses in by  17th 

March  

 The Squadron Dinner has 

been postponed until 

September….details to 

follow.  
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28th March    


